
From: Jannet Rios 
Date: June 10, 2021  
Subject: Resignation  

Dear Commissioners:  

It is with regret and bittersweetness, that I submit my formal resignation from the County of 
Santa Barbara Citizens Independent Redistricting Commission, effective July 7th, 2021.  

Coming to this decision was not easy since it means leaving home, but I have recently accepted 
an amazing employment opportunity in the Bay Area that will require me to relocate.  
 
I am grateful to this amazing commission and the Citizens of Santa Barbara County for trusting 
me and for allowing me to serve them these past several months as I have learned so much from 
everyone! I offer my best wishes to the commission as the task of redistricting continues.  

Sincerely,  
 
Jannet Rios  
Former District 5 Commissioner  

  


